
Announcements 2.12.24 

 

1. We rehearsed all choral elements of the Saint-Saëns, the Fauré, Byrd, 

Rachmaninoff, O come, o come, Emmanuel, Deck the Hall and selected bars 

from movements 3, 5, 6 and 7  in the Chilcott 

 
2. There was a reminder about the practice materials which are available in the 

members’ section of the BHCS website. 

 
3.  Jane congratulated members on their sale of concert tickets. 

 

4. The Green Carols for Choirs 1 book we shall need for the carols to be sung 
with the audience were distributed as required with a hire charge of £1 each. 
 

5. The purchase of concert programmes at £3 was commenced. 
 

6. Choir members were encouraged to sign up to the Social on 9.12.24 and 

those who had already signed up were asked to add detail about what 

savoury or sweet dish they would be bringing to ensure we have a good mix 

of dishes. 

7. Jane thanked people for their contributions to the raffle which is to be held at 
the concert and confirmed that further donations would much appreciated. 

 

8. Blue scarves and black folders were distributed to those who require them  

 

9. Jane reminded the choir that some choir members, Peter and Mary Goodwin 

as well as Stephanie White, would not be singing with us at the concert due to 

ill health and cards for them were available at the rehearsal for people to sign. 

 

10. Congratulations to Helen Coutts who won the November draw of the 100 

Club. 

 

11. On Thursday we shall be rehearsing the Chilcott. 

 
 


